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23 April 2015

Dear

Wainui Wastewater Reticulation and Treatment Scheme – options

Thank you for making a submission to the Wainui Wastewater Reticulation and Treatment Scheme
consultation.  All responses have now been analysed for a report to be considered by the
Infrastructure, Transport and Environment Committee at its meeting on 4 June 2015. The Committee
will make its recommendation which will go to Council in late June for its decision.
The staff recommendation is:

· It is recommended that the Committee receive this report and that the Committee recommend to
Council that a decision on when to implement Stage 2 of the Wainui Wastewater Scheme be
made by the full Council following verbal submissions to the Council as part of the Long Term
Plan process.

Consultation feedback

All submissions (including names/addresses of submitters, as advised in the consultation booklet),
along with project team responses to each submission are available to view online at
www.ccc.govt.nz/wainuiwastewater  If you are unable to access this information online please contact
me and I will arrange for a printed copy to be posted to you instead.

Summary of feedback

During the consultation period 88 submissions were received.  Of these 0 respondents ranked option
1 – property owners cost-sharing arrangements with the Council as their most preferred option
(ranked 1), 20 respondents (23%) rated option 2 – deferring the delivery of the Scheme for inclusion
in the 2018/2028 LTP as their most preferred option (ranked 1) and 66 respondents ranked option 3 –
proceeding as planned (financial year beginning 1 July 2015) as their most preferred option (ranked
1).

Option Type Number of
submissions
ranked 1 (most
preferred)

Number of
submissions
ranked 2

Number of
submissions
ranked 3 (least
preferred)

Not
indicated

Total

Option 1 – Cost-
sharing

0 (0%) 21 (24%) 53 (60%) 14 (16%) 88

Option 2 –
Deferring to
2018/2028 LTP

20 (23%) 36 (41%) 22 (25%) 10 (11%) 88

Option 3 –
Proceeding as
planned

66 (75%) 15 (17%) 3 (3%) 4 (5%) 88

Submissions on this project have come from Ashburton, Auckland, Christchurch, Cust, Darfield,
Geraldine, Kaiapoi, Lyttelton, Oamaru, Prebbleton, Rangiora, Sheffield, Wainui and Woodend.  There
were also a number of permanent residents who responded to the consultation.
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Location of
submission

Number of
submissions from
permanent
residents

Number of
submissions
from non
permanent
residents

Not indicated if
they are
permanent
residents or not

Most preferred
option

Ashburton 6 Option 3 - 67%
Auckland 1 Option 3 – 100%
Christchurch 1 39 4 Option 3 – 80%
Cust 1 Option 3 – 100%
Darfield 1 Option 3 – 100%
Geraldine 1 Option 3 – 100%
Kaiapoi 3 Option 3 – 100%
Lyttelton 1 Option 3 – 100%
Oamaru 2 Option 3 and

option 2 – 50%
Prebbleton 1 Option 3 – 100%
Rangiora 1 Option 3 – 100%
Sheffield 1 Option 3 – 100%
Wainui 23 1 Option 3 – 63%
Woodend 1 Option 3 – 100%

Sub total 24 Sub total 60 Sub total 4
Overall total 88

Decision making process

A report seeking a recommendation to Council from the Infrastructure, Transport and Environment
(ITE) Committee, will be presented to the Committee at its meeting on 4 June 2015, with the meeting
starting at 8.30 am.  The meeting is a public forum and anyone is welcome to attend and listen.

We have previously advised that deputations (submitters speaking to their submission) would also be
heard at this meeting, as well as via the Council LTP (Long Term Plan) process.  However the
decision has been made to consider all requests to speak through the LTP hearings - this will ensure
that Council decision makers will have heard all submitters speak via one process prior to any
decision being made.

If you would like to be part of the LTP hearings process and speak about this project, and you have
not already indicated this on your feedback form, please contact the Hearings Team Leader Megan
Pearce at megan.pearce@ccc.govt.nz  or on 941 8140.

A decision on this project will be made by the Council at its LTP decision making meeting in late June
2015 after the ITE Committee have made its recommendation to Council.  All submitters will be
notified of the details of this Council meeting once it has been confirmed.

Meeting details for Infrastructure, Transport and Environment Committee meeting

Date: Thursday 4 June 2015
Time: Meeting starts at 8.30 am
Venue: Council Chamber, Civic Offices, 53 Hereford Street, Christchurch



Civic Offices, 53 Hereford Street, Christchurch, 8011
PO Box 73011, Christchurch, 8154

Phone:  03 941 5938
Email:  tara.king@ccc.govt.nz

www.ccc.govt.nz

The report will also be publicly available online prior to the Infrastructure, Transport and Environment
Committee  meeting date on this link, you will need to select “June” and then select the date of the
meeting “4 June 2015” www.ccc.govt.nz/thecouncil/meetingsminutes/agendas/2015/index.aspx

Council Long Term Plan (LTP)

For more information on the LTP visit www.yourvoice.ccc.govt.nz

Further information

If you have any questions about the Wainui Wastewater Reticulation and Treatment Scheme to be
considered by the Infrastructure, Transport and Environment Committee and Council, or would like
more information please contact me on (03) 941 5938 or tara.king@ccc.govt.nz

Yours sincerely

Tara King
Consultation Leader
Public Information and Participation Unit
DDI 941 5938


